7/26/22,2:38 AM University of Michigan Mail - Fwd: Housing Voucher

UNIVERSITY OF
MICHIGAN

Zackariah Farah <zfarah@umich.edu>

Fwd: Housing Voucher
1 message

Zachary Storey <zacharystorey@gmail.com>
To: zfarah@umich.edu

------ -- Forwarded message -- -

From: Natalie Forshee (Mejia) <nmejia@cabrioproperties.com>

Date: Fri, May 6, 2022 at 3:43 PM

Subject: Re: Housing Voucher

To: Zachary Storey com>, 'gov.org <HousingC org>

Zachary,
Can you do me a big favor and send along your voucher approval? Or any paperwork you may have? Going over this with ownership now. Thank you!

Natalie Forshee

Director of Property Management

Real Estate Agent

Cabrio Properties

2350 S Huron Pkwy

Ann Arbor, MI 48104

(734)994-7374

natalie@cabrioproperties.com

From: Natalie Forshee (Mejia) <nmejia@cabrioproperties.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 5, 2022 12:17 PM

To: Zachary Storey <zacharystorey@gmail.com>; housingcommission@a2gov.org <housingcommission@a2gov.org>
Subject: Re: Housing Voucher

Zachary,

| wanted to acknowledge your email correspondence.

Our attorney is in discussions with our ownership regarding this matter. | will provide a more thorough response once | hear back from them. Please expect a response by this Monday, May 9th.

Natalie Forshee

Director of Property Management
Real Estate Agent

Cabrio Properties

2350 S Huron Pkwy

Ann Arbor, Ml 48104
(734)994-7374
natalie@cabrioproperties.com

Fri, Jul 22, 2022 at 12:01 PM

From: Zachary Storey <zacharystorey@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 5, 2022 11:43 AM

To: Natalie Forshee (Mejia) <nmejia@cabrioproperties.com>; housingcc \@a2gov.org <housir 1@a2gov.org>
Subject: Housing Voucher

Hello Natalie,

1 just wanted to make sure | remembered everything correctly about last week, and to see where things stand as of now.

On or around Tuesday, April 28th, | called the Cabrio office in Ann Arbor and | asked about how to set up my housing voucher, as | have recently been approved. | was told that Cabrio does not accept housing vouchers. Then | said, "isn't there an Ann Arbor non-discrimination ordinance about this?". |

was told again, "we do not accept housing vouchers".

I then got in touch with the Ann Arbor Housing Commission, and after hearing about my situation they offered to call Cabrio to inquire about housing vouchers, omitting my name in the inquiry.

After that call is when Natalie Forshee called me and left a message. She asked me to call back to talk about a few things. It was obvious at this point that Cabrio figured out that | was the one/one of the ones who contacted the housing commission about this. During the call, Natalie told me that she is
talking to staff about accepting housing vouchers in the future. She asked if | was the one to ask the housing commission to get involved, or if there might be others who will call about this. Natalie also told me that in order to comply, they need to get in contact with the Cabrio corporate lawyers, as

there are things such as an additional inspection that is needed to comply with the law. Natalie also informed me that they need the extra time to do this because they currently do not have any residents with housing vouchers and are not set up for this.

Is there anything that I'm leaving out here?

Much Appreciated,
Zachary Storey
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